St. John Lutheran School

The Cardinal Chronicle H

December 21, 2022

Merry Christmas
MERCY The faculty and staff at St. John would like to
MORE wish all our families a very Merry Christmas
and blessed New Year. May your hearts be
lifted in praise and filled with joy this

Christmas as we celebrate the wonderful gift
of Jesus, our Savior, who was born in
Bethlehem.

Upcoming Events

Dec. 21 - Combined Pioneer/Youth Caroling for Homebound - 3:45 pm

Dec. 22 - Boys’ Basketball vs St. Paul, Algoma, at St. Paul’s in Green Bay - 5:30 pm
Dec. 23 - School Christmas Party and Early Release at 1:00 pm

Dec. 24 - Children’s Christmas Eve Service - 6:30 pm

Jan. 4 - Classes Resume

Jan. 4 - Lutheran Pioneers meeting at Zion Peshtigo - 5:30 - 7:00 pm

School Christmas Party and Pajama Day

Friday, December 23 will be our last day of school before the Christmas
break. Children may wear their favorite pajamas on that day. We will have
an all school Christmas party with pizza being provided at no cost. We
ask that parents please help with snacks and treats for the party by going
to the Sign Up Genius. Thank you to everyone who will provide these
treats to make our party extra special. Buses will run that day and students will be
picked up at 1:00 pm.




Hygiene Drive

A huge thank you to everyone who donated items to the Hygiene Drive for the Peshtigo
Food Pantry. The hygiene products were running low and we were definitely able to help
replenish that supply just in time for Christmas. Thank you to Mr. Aguilar and the Grade
6 - 8 students who sorted, delivered and helped restock the shelves at the Food Pantry.

Winter Weather Closings and Delays

Just a reminder to all in case of any winter weather closings or delays, please note:

1. St. John follows the closings of both the Peshtigo and Coleman School Districts
because of busing.

If both school districts are closed, St. John is also closed.

If the Peshtigo school district is closed, but Coleman is not, St. John IS closed.

If the Coleman school district is closed, but Peshtigo is not, St. John IS closed.

If either of the districts is delayed, St. John is also delayed.

Families will be contacted via Remind as well to inform you of closings or delays.
Please make sure you have signed up for Remind to receive those messages.
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Mission Offering

Inc, a nonprofit organization that works with artisans in Thailand

(Southeast Asia) to support economic self-sufficiency and Christian

education. To learn more about this exciting organization and their
history and connection to our WELS mission work in Thailand, please visit their website
at thaivillage.org Mission offerings will be collected during our chapel service on
Fridays. Last week we collected $30.00, bringing our total semester offering to
$333.89. Thank you for your heartfelt gifts.

' Our first semester mission offering will be going to the Thai Village,
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2 Corinthians 9:11 — You will be made rich in every way so that you can be generous on
every occasion, and through us your generosity will result in thanksgiving to God.



